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Pareto FM is excited to announce the appointment of three new apprentices, with one joining the team at
Whipsnade and two at London Zoo. These valuable additions highlight Pareto’s dedication to nurturing
talent and providing outstanding service in diverse environments.

The apprentices will embark on a comprehensive training program under the guidance of experienced
professionals, gaining hands-on experience in various facets of facilities management. Through this
apprenticeship, they will have the opportunity to develop essential skills and knowledge while contributing
to the operational excellence of both Whipsnade and London Zoo.

“We are delighted to welcome our new apprentices to Pareto FM,” said Dave Richards, CEO at Pareto FM.
“Their passion for learning and dedication to excellence align perfectly with our values, and we look
forward to supporting them on their journey towards becoming skilled professionals in the facilities
management industry.”

Pareto FM’s commitment to investing in talent and providing opportunities for growth reflects our ongoing
dedication to delivering innovative solutions and exceeding client expectations.
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